SOUTH STREET SCHOOL

130 South Street · Manorville, NY 11949 · (631) 801-3140 · Fax (631) 878-4954 · www.esmonline.org

JOSEPH A. STEIMEL Superintendent of Schools



JOHN-MICHAEL J. JACKSON
Principal

September 30, 2025

Dear South Street School Families,

Next Friday, October 10, we are excited to welcome back the Manorville Fire Department for their annual fire prevention presentation to the children. As has been done in the past, members from our local department will be here with some of the beloved trucks, turnout gear, and safety equipment, in order to share with the children the importance of fire prevention and awareness. I've heard that there will even be a puppet show and some exciting gifts for each of our boys and girls!

The event will be held outdoors in our Bus Loop as well as our Gymnasium to ensure the children can experience everything our Manorville Fire Department has to offer.

I have no doubt that this experience will make for some interesting dinnertime conversations on Friday evening!

Regards,

John-Michael J. Jackson

Principal